
 

December 2, 2021 

 

Dear Bulldog Families: 

 

Today, unfortunately, Gloucester County entered the orange phase for COVID-19.  Please go here to 

access the CALI score.  This puts our county in the high-risk status for transmission of COVID-19.  As a 

result, procedures and quarantine protocols change. Until we go back to the yellow phase, the following 

will occur: 

• Locker rooms will be closed, and students will no longer change for PE or use the gym lockers. 

• Hallway lockers will not be in use. 

• Please refer to this letter from Mr. Bollendorf regarding quarantine protocols. 

It is likely that some of our Bunker Hill events will be impacted, but we are waiting on other guidance 

and clarification. Please be on the lookout for more details early next week. 

I’m truly sorry for this inconvenience.  Please reach out if you have questions. 

Very Sincerely, 

 

Mike D’Ostilio 

 

 

https://www.nj.gov/health/cd/documents/topics/NCOV/COVID%2019%20Report_Week_2021_47.pdf
https://www.wtps.org/cms/lib/NJ01912980/Centricity/Domain/4/Letter%20to%20Families%2012-2-2021%20Cali%20Score%20-%20ORANGE.pdf

